Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Rough Sleeper Accommodation
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

We would be grateful if you would provide us with a copy of your authority’s ‘initial plan’ (i.e. the plan that your authority set out by 11 June, or any later date if relevant, in line with the request made in Mr Hall’s letter). We would like to receive this plan in whatever form it took.

Answer:

Please find attached. A small amount of personal data has been redacted (junior staff name and contact details) under section 40(2) of the FOI Act.
We would also be grateful if you would provide us with any updates your authority may have made to its plan since 11 June.

Please share your authority’s plan(s) excluding any information which could be considered personal information under the Data Protection Act 2018.
We are not able to offer any additional information at this time as it is not yet available.  We are currently in the process of developing more detailed plans to respond to distinct needs within the cohort, and await the Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government’s / Homes England’s bidding prospectus.

This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
